Carr, Kathleen

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 9:43 AM

To: Grant, Patricia; Carr, Kathleen

Cc: Arif, Syed; Culliver, Sherrill

Subject: AIRS ID# 0430007-004-AG, CEMEX Construction Materials Florida LLC, 1315 Fox Ln SW,
Moore Haven, FL 33471-9228

Attachments: SARM-C&E_C012033009240.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Pat & Kathleen,

On March 9™, 2012, SWD’s Sherrill Culliver changed the Facility Status to INACTIVE per the attached CEMEX letter (.pdf
file).

I don’t recall whether | notified either of you or not, in order that the file(s) on this facility can be closed out and the e-
files be updated. | was unable to find a copy of the letter in the facility’s e-file, so | assumed that | failed to notify you at
that time.

Better late than never, so let this serve as my notification to you.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please e-mail or call.
Thank you all for your great support work!

Have a great weekend!

Regards,

ick

Dickson E. Dibble, ES 111

Air General Permit Program

FDEP Division of Air Resource Management
Office of Permitting & Compliance

Minerals & Metals Section

Tel. (850) 717-9071

FAX (850) 717-9001

GIC - #59571

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

CoMMUNICATT

in pt.ai:n Ianguaéé

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure



From: air-scanner@dep.state.fl.us [mailto:air-scanner@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 10:24 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: Scanned Dox from ARM-C&E-COLOR-MFD
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March 8, 2012

Mr. Dick Dibble

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT

OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Receipts

P.O Box 3070

Tallahassee, F1 32315-3070

Re: Cemex Construction Materials Florida, LLC
Portable Plant Relocation
South Bay RM to Moore Haven RM
7775593-002-AG

Dear Mr. Dibble,

Enclosed, please find the Concrete Batching Plant Air General Notification Form as well

as the appropriate processing fee for the relocation of the above porable plant from South
Bay to Moore Haven. The General Permit notification is being submitted as in addition to
its relocation we will also be adding a C&W CP-1220 dust collector to the plant.

t 0430007-004-AG it
€ emissions

In addition the existing plant located at our Moore Haven RM pla
being removed from the property. As a result we respectfully request tha
units associated with this permit be inactivated

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Fa ncerely,

KM&L/

ason Jones.~”
Environmental Manager
West Florida

Cc: Sherrill Culliver, FDEP, South District

3820 Northdale Boulevard, Suite 100-B, Tampa, FL 33624. USA, (800) 282-9133



